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Recommendation from GEIAC -
Both GEIAC and Curriculum have unanimously approved (March 2017) the following recommendation:  
"There will be a hiatus for all new or existing courses seeking Gen Ed designation (with the exception of WSU courses) until the requests for the 2019-20 catalog can be made."
The Gen Ed hiatus would be longer so we can begin the rollout and design Curriculog to meet the needs of the implementation of the mission and GELOs.
Recommendation from University Curriculum Committee - 
“A summer hiatus for proposals in Curriculog (May 1 to August 1) because we need a down period to update forms.” 
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